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HEMORHEOLOGY AND MICROCIRCULATION AWARD 

The International Society for Clinical Haemorheology will present the Haemorheology 
and Microcirculation Award to a distinguished scientist who has made a significant 
contribution to the understanding of the role of hemorheological factors in the 
microcirculation. This award was first given in 1995 during the initial joint meeting of 
the International Society of Biorheology (ISB) and the International Society for Clinical 
Haemorheology (ISCH) in Big Sky, Montana. 

Applications for this award should be based on a significant published work in 
hemorheology. To apply, a PDF copy of the work, together with a brief summary 
including its international significance and impact, should be submitted to the President 
of the ISCH by e-mail (g.nash@bham.ac.uk) no later than 01st March 2015. 

Applications will be evaluated by an International Committee and the Award will be 
presented during the ISB&ISCH 2015 conference in Seoul, Korea in May 2015. A 
highlight of the meeting will be a special lecture and award ceremony to recognize the 
recipient of this award. 

 
ISCH TRAVEL AWARDS 

The International Society for Clinical Haemorheology will provide two Travel Awards for 
individuals to attend the ISB/ISCH 2015 conference in Seoul, Korea in May 2015. Each 
Travel Award consists of US$1000 towards travel and accommodation expenses to 
attend the meeting. The registration fee for the successful applicants will also be 
waived and will be paid by the Society. 

Applications for Travel Awards should include the following: 

(1) A cover letter, including an estimate of anticipated expenses 

(2) The applicant’s current curriculum vitae 

(3) The abstract of the presentation to be made by the applicant at the Conference (as 
submitted to the conference web site) 

(4) A two-page extended abstract of the presentation succinctly describing the 
significance and impact of the work to be presented 

Applications must be received by email to the President of the ISCH 
(g.nash@bham.ac.uk) no later than 01st March 2015. 


